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Welcome
We would like to welcome all the
new children and families at Lollipops
Highbrook that have started with us
this month. We would like to
welcome, Nikita Parai in Kiwi
Toddlers room.
We would also like to welcome back
Sandiya Sharma to Lollipops
Highbrook. She came back to us as
she loves us a lot. She has joined the
Kiwi Toddlers team.

Friendly reminder

If any of your contact numbers have
changed then please either let Lynne or
Meenakshi know so that we can update

our records.

The weather is getting warmer. Please send
a sunhat for your child. Please label your
child’s clothes and belongings as it is easier
to organise them by the end of the day.

What’s New?
Play ball physical fitness

Programme sessions are finished
for this term, for our Young Children
Classrooms now. They will be
available to all children who are either
three or turning three during these
term holidays. If you are interested in
the programme please enroll your child
at reception. Sessions will commence
after the term break.
Children are divided into two groups
and each session will be of 45
minutes duration.

Thank you
We would like to extend our sincere
thanks to all the children and their

families and Whanau for generously
donating on Loud shirt day.

Change of hours

If you require a change of hours for your
child then can you please fill out a change
of hours form and return it to the centre.
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Grandparents Day
Our centre celebrated Grandparents day on
2rd September 2011. It was a huge success.
Grandparents and families enjoyed the food and had fun
spending the time with their grand children. Shared are some
of the interesting pictures. Children enjoyed having special
afternoon tea with their grandparents. Here are the pictures
of some beautiful and special moments shared by children with
their grandparents.
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